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Southern Idaho Fire Academy 2025


December 12, 2024
Dear Vendor,

The 29th annual Southern Idaho Fire Academy will be held on February 14th, 15th, and 16th 2025 at West Minico Middle School in Paul, Idaho which is 2.5 miles north of exit 208.

A prepaid fee of $250.00 and a donation of a door prize for Monte Carlo Night will reserve your space in the Vendors Room (2 table space).  Available space in the vendor’s room is limited and will be reserved on a first come basis.  Your request must be received by February 10th to guarantee your reservation. The vendor’s room will be open from 5:00 p.m. to 9:00 p.m. Friday, February 14th and after 6:30 a.m. on Saturday, February 15th.  No vendors will be allowed to set up until their fee is paid.  All vendors are encouraged to stay until 1:30 p.m. on Sunday February 18th.  There will also be space in the parking lot for larger equipment.  If the vendor has paid for vendor space, there will be no additional charge for outdoor space.  Please let us know the pieces you will be displaying outside.  All indoor displays will be secured at night.  If security is required for outside displays, they will need to be moved to the hotel parking lot at night.  Equipment must remain on paved surfaces.
Extrication classes will be offered the 16th and 17th at an off-site location. Several vendors have offered to provide equipment for use in these classes. In an effort to give vendors an equal opportunity for their extrication equipment to be used/evaluated, we are extending an offer for you to provide equipment for the classes to use.

Feel free to contact me at 208-431-8028 or e-mail me at roger.davis@rupert.id.us if you have any questions.  If you cannot reach me, please leave your name and number and I will get back to you as soon as possible.

To reserve your space please send your payment by February 10, 2024 to the address below.

Southern Idaho Fire Academy

C/o Roger Davis

P.O. Box 751

Rupert, Idaho 83350

We are looking forward to seeing you there!



Sincerely,

                                                                         Roger Davis, President                          Over ☛       


